New Members Welcomed - Nov. 5, 2010

Four new members (below) received their membership obligation during a welcoming ceremony
at the November Grange meeting. Received into the fellowship of Perry Valley Grange were:

Douglas Morrison, Newport
Samantha Barrick-Poust, Millerstown
John & Debbie Ramp, Newport




